[bookmark: _GoBack]Good Evening Stokesdale Parents,

This is Mrs. Bennett, Principal of Stokesdale Elementary, with reminders for the week of March 21st. Thanks to all of you who donated to the Ukraine Drive!  It is such a blessing to see the Stokesdale community come together for a great cause! 

I know you are excited about being able to come inside the school, but we have to continue to follow our safety protocols, which are only volunteers that have an appt or visitors for lunch are allowed into the school building.  When visitors come for lunch please check in at the front office and there are designated tables for visitors to sit at in the cafeteria. If you are volunteering please..
-Ensure you have a current GCS volunteer background check on file. This can be done by visiting: https://www.gcsvolunteers.com/
-Enter through the main front doors, bring your driver’s license, sign in and receive a volunteer badge, report to your designated location.
-Give your all in your assigned location 😊. 
-Ensure confidentiality and respect of students. No photos or videos should be taken.
-Adhere to all campus and school rules.

Students should stay home if they are sick. Anyone experiencing COVID-19 symptoms should stay home and get a test for COVID-19 on day five. It is important that any students or staff testing positive for COVID should contact Mrs. Bennett immediately. 

Please be reminded that March 25 is a Teacher Workday, so no school for students and March 24 is Spring Picture day and end of the Third Nine Weeks Grading Period.  Teachers will be communicating to parents about a virtual celebration of success for students in 3-5 for the third nine weeks.  

The Lunch Menu for this week is on the Stokesdale Elementary Facebook Page.

Have a great evening and thanks for listening!

